
Dear Patapsco Parents/Guardians : 
 
We are excited to announce that our first 
Culture Day here at Patapsco will be on  
April 12, 2019.  This will be a day about 
showcasing the cultures within our 
community, and we need YOUR HELP!!  
 
 
We need parents or family members who 
are willing to host hands-on learning 
activities about their culture with the 
students and staff here at Patapsco.  You 
would present four thirty-minute sessions 
to our students (8:45am – 10:53am).  Each 
session would be the same.  Presenters 
would need to arrive at 8:15am to prepare. 
 
Do you have a traditional dance that 
students could learn? 
Do you have a traditional food you could 
share with us? 
How about something unique about your 
language? 
Is there a craft or game you would like to 
share about your culture? 
Are there other activities you would like to 
share about your culture? 
 
These are just a few ideas, but we would 
love to hear from you about what you 
might want to share!   
 
All cultures should be cherished. Please 
consider volunteering to host a cultural 
learning activity with us here! 
 

This form should be returned to your 
homeroom teacher. 
 
If you have questions or concerns, please 
contact Ms. Kim.  Jamie_Kim@hcpss.org 
 

Please complete here   OR Go to 
https://goo.gl/forms/j3043SwI1KbiHDj73 
 

 
 
Your name: 
____________________________________ 
 
Your contact info (email and/or phone #): 
__________________________________ 
 
Your student’s  name: 
______________________________ 
 
Grade level of your child:____ 
 
What cultural activity are you excited about 
leading? 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Are you able to provide the materials for 
this activity?    Yes______   No_____ 
 
What materials would you need (if you are 
unable to provide them)? 
____________________________________ 
 
____________________________________ 
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